Delivering Affordable Warmth to the Rural Fuel Poor

David Jullien and Rachel Ford, WEEAC
See Handouts for information on the presentation and discussion on the Lighthorne Heath Project.

Rachel took attendees through the PowerPoint and presentation and David talked through the Lighthorne Heath Project, which WEEAC have been working on for around 2 years. They decided to present this project, as it is currently not moving forward and they have had a number of problems with it. David was interested to see if any others had suggestions for the scheme.

After explaining the scheme David opened it up to discussion.

It was largely felt that WEEAC have exhausted the majority of the options available to them and they are fighting a bit of a losing battle.

Q Why not use Air Source Heat Pumps?

A It was found that Ground Source Heat Pumps were more favourable

Q What about using Wood Logs and Chippings, which are available easily locally? 

A This may be an option for the private sector homes but not for all of the homes in the area

Q All of the issues with the car industry, which is affecting the area, are a worrying issue. Is there nothing good that can be taken from the fact that a large car manufacturer has an assembly in this area?

A Ford are currently not interested in getting involved in these projects, they are not investing in anything that has a payback time of longer than 12 months. Such items as wind turbines, which are items that Ford could help the area by hosting, are not suitable.

No conclusions were drawn from the discussion. 

